
From: Charles Tillman <wchj2017@att.net>  
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2022 1:56 PM 
To: Rolanda Faye Smith <Rolanda-Faye.Smith@fcc.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: license cancellation 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a 
phishing attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 

Rolanda: 
 
cc: Mr. Bradshaw: 
 
I would like to cancel the license for WMLC 1270 AM Monticello, MS 
facility # 12046. The station isn't much of a revenue producing station and 
has not been for a very long time. 
 
Thankyou very much for your attention to this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Charles Tillman 
Tillman Broadcasting Network 
P. O. Bo 177 
Brookhaven, MS 39602 
Ph (601) 823-9006 
email: wchj2017@att.net 
cell: 9601) 757-8987 
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